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Commercial Regulation – Environmental Health
 
I have considered the above planning application and I am unable to comment fully until further
information is provided.
 
I am concerned that the process may give rise to malodour which may have an adverse impact
on the locality. I would ask, therefore, that details of the roasting process and level of
throughput be obtained from the applicant, together with information on the capacity of the
Biomass boiler.
 
Regards
 
Adele
 
Adele Cook
Environmental Health Officer
Commercial Regulation
Environmental Services
Scarborough Borough Council
Town Hall
St Nicholas Street
Scarborough
YO11 2HG
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